

NR_key_name: BA47D7675CEF8172852562E7006DB242
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 03/08/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 3:05:20 PM
ComposedDate: 03/08/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 2:58:11 PM
Subject: CIA issues

Body: I just had a conversation with Barry, who said that the had already spoken to Mary. First, he would like to have negotiations early next week on the station-window issue. I think that we are roughly on the same track. Second, he would like to have a similar negotiation on the name issue. I said okay, but that may current presumption is that the Board wants more evidence than has hitherto been provided, and I do not anticipate a major shift. Third, I reiterated that it would be very helpful for Jeff Smith to come and argue the agency's position to the Board. Fourth, I said that we need to resolve the Scelso issue. I said our first choice is to have him come here, and as a second choice for me to see him in conjunction with my trip to Warsaw. He said that it is time to resolve this issue and that he would get right on it. Fifth pursuant to our earlier discussions on the IG report, we will postpone the additional name (Mary knows it), for six months, but the Board would be addressing all of the names at that point. Sixth, he would like to know what more (and what kinds of) information the Board needs on the stations-at-issue. We should discuss this and get back to him.

recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: